
 

 

Friday 21st May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

It has not felt particularly spring-like this week but, as you would expect, the children 

have been out and about as much as ever. Children across the school are coming 

well prepared for anything the weather has to throw at them – thank you very much 

indeed for your support here.  

 

We have agreed our INSET dates for the next 

academic year which can be found here in green 

along with an additional designated day in 

recognition of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee bank 

holiday. School will be closed to all pupils on each of 

the days in green. The darker shaded days demark 

existing school holidays. As always, please do book 

any holidays outside of school times. 

 

On Friday 25th June, we will hold a special day to raise 

funds for Drama Express – a fantastic charity run by the parents of Pearl from Year 1.  

Drama Express is a Cornish performing arts charity for young people with disabilities. 

The charity runs a busy programme of 

workshops, coaching sessions, showcase events 

and live theatre performances. In honour of the 

charity’s work, children will be invited to dress up 

as any character from stage or film if they would 

like.  
 

 

Finally, children across the school are exploring 

some fantastic resources linking to the upcoming 

G7 summit. This represents a real opportunity for 

young voices to be heard on an international 

platform, with a particular focus upon the 

environment. More information can be found 

here: https://www.y7cornwall.co.uk/. 

 

 

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk  
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